
Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman John, Ranking Member Kelly , and members of the  State and Local 

Government Reform Committee, 

  

I am testifying today in favor of HB 90.  I believe that the mandates, esp. the mask mandate are 

unconstitutional, discriminatory, economically & socially harmful, and need to end now.  

  

It has been very frustrating to see how these mandates have attacked our civil liberties; burdened our 

businesses; caused divisions in our communities; and not accomplished their stated goal. 

  

Please stand up and protect our personal liberties and the future of our state by voting YES on HB 90!   Thank 

you. 
 


